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SUMMARY

Requires veterinarians to participate in prescription drug monitoring program. Directs Oregon State
Veterinary Medical Examining Board to provide Oregon Health Authority with information of
individuals licensed by board authorized to prescribe or dispense controlled substances for
purposes of qualifying individuals to report information to and receive information from program.

Adds practicing veterinarian as member of Prescription Monitoring Program Advisory Commission.
Reduces number of public members on commission from two members to one member.
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